
‘Learning from each other – achieving together’ 
‘At Swindon Village we learn from each other and achieve together by being kind, being respectful and being the best we can be.’ 

 

                         
 
 
 
 

 
 

Keyworker provision – commitment to specific days each week 

Dear Parents, 

We have enjoyed teaching and caring for your children throughout the lockdown period. We will continue to 

do so but we need your support in ensuring that your children are grouped with their peers wherever 

possible.   

The number of parents requiring our provision for Keyworkers has increased considerably over the last 

couple of weeks. We are now running four groups for children of keyworkers. The groups have been 

organised so that children are working with others of a similar or same age group. Obviously this allows us to 

teach the children as a group more effectively and allows the children to mix within their established 

friendship groups.         

In order to keep this system running smoothly it would help us enormously if we could have a firm 

commitment for the days that you require our key worker provision. Please tick the boxes below to indicate 

which days you will require from now on. If possible, we would like a firm commitment for the same days 

each week. If this proves to be impossible, please let us know. 

 If you no longer require keyworker spaces at all, then please let us know. There have been some instances 

where children have yet to attend keyworker provision despite requesting spaces.  

Please complete by Monday 8th June  or email admin@swindonvillage.gloucs.sch.uk  

  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. Mills, Head Teacher 

I would like my child(ren) to attend the SVPS keyworker group(s) on the following days each week.  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
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